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[EXTERNAL]: Return to Operation at Authorized Parameters; KLMR(AM), Lamar,
CO (FID 174)

Derek Teslik <dteslik@graymillerpersh.com>
Mon 6/5/2023 11:35 AM

To:AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov>;Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing
attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

To Whom It May Concern:
OnJune 1, 2023, KLMR(AM) began operating at the full power levels authorized in BSTA-20230323AAB.

In a reduced power notification filed in LMS File No. 0000214868 the station indicated that it intended to
seek a modification of its existing STA. Due to recent tower work, however, no modification of the existing
STA will be necessary.

Please contact me if you have any questions or if a more formal notification regarding the station’s power
level is needed.

Best,

Derek

Derek Teslik
Partner

Gray Miller Persh LLp
2233 Wisconsin Avenue, NW
Suite 226

Washington, DC 20007
202-559-7489
dteslik@graymillerpersh.com
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